Minister Dacic sent a condolence message to the family of late Nebojsa Glogovac
Friday, 09 February 2018.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent today a message of condolences to the family of late actor Nebojsa Glogovac.

"One of the best actors not only in Serbia, but in the region as well has passed away. Watching
his performance in the Yugoslav Drama Theatre, | was certain that Nebojsa was both a brilliant
actor and a voice of his generation.

His abundant and selfless passion on the stage should serve as an inspiration to future
generations.

His commitment to presenting the unexplored and uncertain in the human being is and will
remain a lasting inspiration and challenge to young people", says the condolence message by
Minister Dacic.




